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The Autorité de la concurrence decided to update the framework document on 

competition compliance programmes initially published in 2012 and since then 

withdrawn following the reform of the settlement procedure.

PRESS RELEASE

of 11 October 2021
See the press release

https://www.autoritedelaconcurrence.fr/en/communiques-de-presse/autorite-de-la-concurrence-opens-public-consultation-view-publish-new

